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Villa Wolkonsky, 27 March 2023 

 

The 25th anniversary of the adoption of the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court 

(ICC) is a historic moment for the international community. To mark this important occasion, 

the British Embassy in Rome, in collaboration with Italy and the Dutch Embassy in Rome is 

organising a celebratory event to highlight the significance of the Rome Statute and the role 

of the ICC in promoting justice and accountability globally. 

The event will feature a series of high-level speakers, including representatives from the ICC, 

human rights advocates and government leaders. The program also includes a panel 

discussion on accountability and justice for crimes committed in Ukraine and the ICC’s role 

therein which will bring together lawyers, academics and government representatives. Q&A 

sessions with the audience will be interspersed throughout the programme, allowing for a 

productive dialogue on the various issues confronted. 

The event will conclude with an evening reception and networking opportunity.  

  


